
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 11, 1971 

Dear Bob: 

The introduction of the General Revenue 
Sharing bill marks a significant first 
step, and I want y ou to know how much I 
appreciate your co-sponsorship of this 
vitally important measure . By providing 
to state and local officials both the 
flexibility and the funds to carry out 
their duties more effectively, this plan 
would reinforce the responsibility as 
well as the responsiveness of government. 

I, of course, hope your active support 
for General Revenue Sharing will continue , 
and I also h ope that y ou will give favor-
able consideration to the several Special 
Revenue Sharing bills when they are 
transmitted to the Congress. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely , 

Honorable Robert J . Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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